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UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY
REGION 8

1595 Wynkoop Street
DENVER, CO 80202-1129

Phone 800-227-8917
http://www.epa.gov/region08

Ref: 8ENF-W

Gayatri, LLC
c/o Bipen P. Patel, Registered Agent
314 N. Russell Avenue
Douglas, WY 82633

Re: Closure of Administrative Order
Alpine Inn Public Water System
Docket No. SDWA-08-2008-0036
PWS 10 # WY5600320

Dear Mr. Patel:

This letter is to inform you of the United States Environmental Protection
Agency's (EPA) decision to close the Administrative Order (Order), issued on
March 21, 2008 to Gayatri, LLC, owner of the Alpine Inn public water system.
EPA recognizes that the Alpine Inn public water system is no longer a "Public
Water System" under 40 C.F.R. § 141.2 as it now obtains water from the City of
Douglas.

If you have any questions about this matter, please call me at
303-312-6896.

Sincerely,

Lisa Kahn, Team Leader
Drinking Water Enforcement Program
Office of Enforcement, Compliance
and Environmental Justice

cc: Tina Artemis, EPA Regional Hearing Clerk
WY DEQ (via email)
WY DOH (via email)


